
February, 2020 

 

 

Announcement of products due to the spread of new coronavirus 

 

Dear valued customers, 

 

  Hereunder, we would like to announce about supply of our products due to the spread 

of new coronavirus. 

 

  In regard to the production for our “Infection Control related Products”, we 

sincerely apologize for the inconvenient due to the fact that we have not been able 

to keep up the supply. 

 

  Since the new coronavirus has spread, inquiries about general Infection Control 

related Products, especially masks have increased. As a result, our production plan 

is unable to make prediction at this point in time. 

 

We will continue to work hard to eliminate the problem and provide a stable supply, 

however, we are not able to ensure sufficient inventories. Because the most of these 

products and materials are from China and its schedule is not clear yet. We are 

sincerely hoping you to understand this situation. 

 

  We wish to express our deep appreciation for your continued support and 

encouragement. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

KAWAMOTO CORPORATION 

Purchasing Department 

 

 

<Subject Products> 

 

Surgical Masks   

General Infection Control related Products 


